MEMO OF SUPPORT

I am pleased to offer for introduction legislation that would amend the administrative code of the city of New York in relation to increasing the penalties for violations of the community right-to-know law for toxic and hazardous chemicals. 

This bill would increase the penalties for any person who violates these requirements, and thereby deter individuals who do not comply with the law, submit false documents, or refuse to allow inspections of their facility.  It is imperative that all toxic and hazardous materials be carefully reported, regulated and monitored so that we can properly protect and inform the surrounding community as well as emergency response teams that would respond to the scene if an incident were to occur.  Non-compliance should not be an inconsequential cost of doing business.  

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration of this request.

